————— Original Message-----

From: Elyse Meuer [mailto:eemeuer@wisc.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 12:58 PM
To: Martin, Alan

Subject:

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Elyse Meuer and I live at 22 N. Few Street. The proposed apartment
complex will be across the street from house. I have quite a few concerns about
this project. Where to being? With balconies facing Few Street there will be much
more noise, if the entrance and exit to the parking area is on Few that will add
much more noise and traffic in front of my house.

It's a little terrifying to have your life-savings jeopardized by a project I
have little control over. This is a quiet neighborhood where we all know each
other, and this project will put potentially hundreds of people in the
neighborhood, many of whom won't stay longer than a year, befriend any of us, or
care about the neighborhood in general.

Please, do everything you can to minimize the damage this will do to our
neighborhood. The complex should not be taller than three stories and every
possibility to minimize noise and traffic concerns should be taken.

Thank you,

Elyse



